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The Huxley Menagerie … 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
What a WILD week this week- most literally… started the week on Monday 
rescuing some sad looking bees by giving them sugar solution. Much to the 
children’s delight they recovered and flew off. Then Tuesday we had a bat 
flying around the school hall and on Wednesday, one of our neighbours called 
to say their peacock had flew over the school fence. We searched and 
searched but couldn’t find it -I am pleased to say that that evening it returned 
home and I was sent a wonderful picture of him. Obviously it must have had 
some fun in our woods before returning to the comfort of The Glamping Pig 
(where he lives!) Then on Thursday I went to shut my blinds in my office during 
a conference call and was hit in the face by a huge moth! What a funny week!  

Thank you to all who attended the RSE coffee morning- I think that was the 
biggest turnout for coffee morning so far, so thank you! Please do look at our 
curriculum pages and PSHE/RSE tab for all of the materials shared plus 
guidance and resources from the Church of England and as always please do 
ask if you have any further questions. 
https://www.huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk/page/pshe-and-rse/53710  

Next week will be a busy one… As it has been a short term with so much to fit 
in we will just be having our Easter worship on Tuesday morning after drop off- 
this way parents are more than welcome to join us should they wish to but 
don’t have to. It will only be 9-9.30 with coffee afterwards until 10am should 
you wish to stay.  

Then on Wednesday we will be having a colourful day! For this terms ‘Care in 
the Community Project’ we will be doing a small fundraiser to help support 
National Autistic Society during Autism Acceptance Week. The children can 
come in all things bright and colourful- colourful hair, clothes, shoes…the 
brighter the better! On the day there will be sweet cones and glo-sticks for sale 
to help raise funds and we have also set up a Just Giving page (link below) If 
you are able to donate towards this great cause we would be ever so grateful- 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/huxley-primary-
huxley?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=huxley-
primary-huxley&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&utm_term=2f0182936f1046169de2ceca45b85ce1  

For more information on Autism Acceptance Week and what the donations will 
help to support please visit- https://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/raise-
money/world-autism-acceptance-week-2023  

 

 

 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES 2023  

28.03.23- Easter Worship- parents welcome 
to join us for our worship after drop off 

29.03.23 Colour Day-Autism Awareness 

30.03.23- Parent’s Consultation 

30.03.23- Last day of term- flexi   

31.03.23- Last day of term- full time 2pm 
finish  

EASTER holidays 3rd-14th April 

17.04.23- Full time children return 

18.04.23 - Flexi children return 

*These may later change, or new dates may 
be added-see messages or emails for 

updates. 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 
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On Thursday we have our Spring Parents Consultation Afternoon. You should all have appointments now but if not 
please contact the office to arrange. Please come through the intervention room (side) door for Oaks appointments and 
wait at the back door to be called in for Acorns appointments. PE club is on after school until 4pm should you need your 
child to attend this. 

Safeguarding notice- Please be careful with the front gate when you come through – can you ensure that it shut tight 
behind you especially when it is windy. Please do not hold the gate open for any delivery drivers etc- As staff, we need to 
see them on our entry cameras and check their identity before allowing them on the premises- I am sure you understand 
that we just need to ensure the safety of all children whilst they are in our care.  

Friday- please note for those who are in on Friday, we finish at 2pm 

And finally… 

 

 

Baby News!  

I have the great pleasure of sharing some lovely news with you. Mrs Dickens is expecting her second child later this year! 
It was all a very big surprise but what a wonderful one it was too! She is positively blooming and is very excited at the 
prospect of becoming a mum again and giving her youngest, Taylor, a sibling to play with! I am sure you will pass on your 
congratulations to her when you see her next week. She is still with us for a while yet and we will share further details 
around the plans for her maternity cover in due course.  

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Gourley 

 

 

 

 

QUOTE/REFLECTION… 

 

You can't control everything that happens to you, but you CAN control the 

way you respond. And in your response is your greatest power. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


